
FCC Youth Lock-in Policy 

1. Any and all guests must have information including but not limited to a health/permission 

form and other personal information at least one week prior to the lock-in. THIS 

POLICY IS MEANT ONLY FOR GUESTS ATTENDING FROM OUTSIDE THE 

CHURCH! ALL YOUTH MEMBERS ARE STILL ENCOURAGED TO 

ATTEND!!! 

2. No one is to leave the premises until the time set by the youth director. 

3. Youth members are not to be without adult supervision at any time. 

4. All regular youth group guidelines remain in effect for special overnight events unless 

previously determined by the youth director. 

5. Any special absences during the lock-in must be approved by the youth director. 

6. The youth director reserves the right to send someone home during the lock-in if their 

behavior warrants such action. 

 


